
 

Wayfinding in Tisbruy 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Tisbury Vision Forum 

Community Meeting   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

November 29 

6:00 PM 

Tisbury Senior Center  

 

   

 

Steve Zablotny will provide background 

information on Wayfinding and facilitate a 

discussion on local strategies. 

 

Please note the start time and 

Location. 

   

 

 

Designing a Wayfinding System in 

Vineyard Haven  
   

Wayfinding refers to a coordinated information system that guides people through a physical 

environment and enhances their understanding and experience. It incorporates spatial 

characteristics, street conditions, sight lines, gathering areas, signs and markers.  It is especially 

important in communities where there are a high number of visitors. A well designed way-finding 

system will help visitors -- 

 know where they are 



 

 Know where they want to go 

 know how to get there from their present location 

This is especially important in Vineyard Haven where  a way-finding system will  create a 

welcoming sense of arrival, and help people orient when they arrive.  

  

Join the Vision Forum to hear more about the Town's plans to design and implement a wayfinding 

system.  Steve Zablotny will provide an over view of wayfinding and facilitate a discussion  of both 

the particular needs  and opportunities in Vineyard Haven.    
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